
From:   Theodore Rappaport   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   January 27, 2014

Subject:   FCC File# 0001-EX-AL-2014
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hello FCC representative,

Can you please confirm that you have all necessary documents from me in order to move on with Form
702 - Assignment of License ?

We are fee-exempt. I uploaded the official fee exemption statement on my application, but was still asked
to pay the fee.

Best,
Mathew Samimi


